
Notes of the Eriskay Community Council (ECC) sub committee meeting 04/04/2024 
 
Attendees - Triona MacKinnon, Craig Harrower and Kat Beedie 
 
Matters raised -  
 

●​ New bank account has been confirmed and regular payments set up so that we are 
now able to manage the account in a more efficient and flexible way. 

●​ Due to the ECC having a new full committee the group is still working through what 
monies are due out to individuals and what monies are due to the ECC. 

●​ It has been raised that there is likely to be a bus deficit this year, meaning that what 
we receive from the council will not fully cover the rental amount from Hebco. Kat has 
spoken to Hebco about a fee reduction but they are unable to do this. Kat has also 
spoken to the Council Transport contact about other options including sharing the 
bus with other councils. We also talked about donations for the bus and how to cover 
the difference in the invoice and what we get from the council, which is about £200. 

●​ Contact details for the new council email and bank account has been passed onto 
CnES. 

●​ The first meeting is planned for the 16th April where we will need to confirm 
members, following the previous council group stopping running. The agenda has 
been agreed and the committee wants to cover what has been actioned since the 
brand new committee came on board.  

●​ Kat confirmed that the money raised for the shower fee at the Eriskay Ferry Port was 
nothing to do with ECC and was processed by CnES. 
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